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MEMORANDUM FOR: Cecil Thomas, Chief |
~

Standardization & Special Projects Branch, DL

FROM: Roger J. Mattson, Director
Division of Systems Integration I

SUBJECT: FOLLOW-UP ON RESAR SP/90 ACCEPTANCE REVIEW |,

!

Reference: Memorandum from R. Mattson to C. Thomas, dated
11/29/83, Subject: RESAR SP/90-Acceptance Review

-In the reference memorandum, DSI found the Lestingnouse Preliminary Design
Approval (PDA) application for RESAR SP/90 acceptable for docketing with
certain cautions noted.

One of the cautions identified in the reference memorandum was insufficient
resources identified in the NRR Operating Plan for DSI to complete the review-

on the schedule requested. However, I noted that DSI was in the process of
developing its FY84 Program Plan and that by mid-December I would be in a
better position to determine the effect of allotted resources on the RESAR

:SP/90 review schedule.

Based upon DSI's FY84 Program Plan, it does app' ar that we do have thee
necessary resources to complete the review as scheduled.

I

Roger J. Matts , Director
Division of S tems Integration,

F. Miraglia
G. Meyer
DSI ads & BCs
'S. Boyd '
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